
MEMORANDUM

#91121
CrTY CLERK'S OFFICE
MUSCATINE. IOWA

To: Gregg Mandsager, City Administrator
From: Richard Klimes, Director of Parks and Recreation
Date: January 9, 2010 / —
Re: Request to Use Public Property - Melon City Criterium

INTRODUCTION:

Please accept this memo and the attached information as a request from Mr. Greg Harper
representing the Melon city Bike Club to close Weed Park to vehicular traffic on Sunday, May
30,2010 from 6:00a.m. to 6:00p.m. for the 32" annual Melon City Criterium Bike Race.

BACKGROUND:

The Melon City Bike Club has been very responsible in the past and has worked cooperatively
with City staff and area neighbors. The event will involve hundreds of bicyclists racing around
Weed Park. This activity needs to be approved by the City Council due to the request to close
Weed Park and Park Drive to vehicular traffic.

RECOMMENDATION/RATIONALE:

At this time. City staff would recommend that the City Council approve ther request as submitted
for the 2010 Melon City Criterium. Additionally, the Muscatine Recreation Advisory
Commission at the January 2010 regular meeting fully endorsed the request to use Weed Park for
this event.

BACKUP INFORMATION:

1. City Application Form - City Code Title 3, Chapter 14
2. Event Sponsor Letter of Request

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. Please contact me if you have any
comments, questions or concerns.

C: Les Dennis, Park Maintenance Supervisor








